


Below is the text to be included in emails to Ebola response participants on GMTF historical and current rosters. 

2014-2015 GMTF Ebola Response AAR Survey

Dear 2014-2015 Ebola responder,

You are receiving this email because you have been identified as a current or former member of CDC’s Global Migration Task Force (GMTF). Thank you for your service and dedication during CDC’s 2014-2015 Ebola Response. As you know, this is the most resource-intensive emergency response to date for the CDC. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please consider participating in a voluntary survey to help our division better inform our After-Action Report and Improvement Plan, and improve overall emergency response processes for the future. Responses to this survey are anonymous. Whether you choose to participate and any information you provide will not affect your employment or performance review. 

The link to the survey can be found here: [LINK]

Please respond by [DATE]. 

Thank you for continuing to be a tremendous asset to the CDC!


***If you do not have access to SharePoint, please contact the following administrators: ywx5@cdc.gov & bjy1@cdc.gov 






